UniTEp INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Consideration and Possible Approval of Recommendation to Restructure Full day Pre-Kindergarten

Program to Half day Pre-Kindergarten Program with the exception of Juarez-Lincoln & Kennedy-Zapata

Elementary Schools.

SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos OF: Superintendent’s Office

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: March 28, 2011

RECOMMENDATION:

Due to the expected decrease in state funding and the possible elimination of the Full Day Pre-Kindergarten
Grant, Administration recommends that the current Full Day programs be restructured to half day programs with
the exception of Juarez-Lincoln and Kennedy-Zapata Elementary Schools. This would be effective the 2011-
2012 school year.

RATIONALE:

By restructuring the Pre-Kindergarten program, the District will save $1.4 Million each year.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE AND COMPLIANCE:




